












































CITY OF SOLANA BEACH www.cityofsolanabeach.org
635 SOUTH HIGHWAY 101 SOLANA BEACH, CA 92075 (858) 720-2400 Fax (858) 720-2455

March 22, 2017 

Stewart Halpern, Chair TransNet Independent Taxpayer Oversight Committee 
c/o San Diego Association of Governments 
401 B Street, Suite 800 
San Diego, CA  92101 

Dear Mr. Halpern: 
On April 23, 2008, the Solana Beach City Council approved a funding program in 
accordance with the Regional Transportation Congestion Improvement Program (RCTIP) requirements contained within the TransNet Extension Ordinance. This funding 
program was forwarded to the San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) later 
that same month.  In accordance with the reporting requirements of the Ordinance, this 
letter confirms that the program approved and submitted in 2008 is still in effect and has 
not materially changed.   
Should you have any questions regarding our RTCIP funding program, please contact 
either myself or Dan Goldberg at (858) 720-2470. 
Sincerely, 

Mohammad Sammak 
Public Works Director/City Engineer 

c. Finance Manager
Community Development Director



P: 760-726-1340 I www.cityofvista.com I F: 760-639-6101
200 Civic Center Drive, Vista, California 92084-6275 

March 7, 2017

Stewart Halpern, ChairTransNet Independent Taxpayer Oversight Committee
c/o San Diego Association of Governments
401 B Street, Suite 800
San Diego, CA  92101
Dear Mr. Halpern: 
The City of Vista submitted a revised funding program to the TransNet
Independent Taxpayer Oversight Committee (ITOC) on March 10, 2014, in 
accordance with the Regional Transportation Congestion Improvement Program (RCTIP) requirements contained within the TransNet Extension Ordinance.  In 
accordance with the reporting requirements of the Ordinance, this is to confirm 
that the program approved and submitted to SANDAG in 2014 is still in effect and 
has not materially changed.
Should you have any questions regarding our RTCIP funding program, please 
contact me at (760) 639-6100.
Sincerely,

John Conley
Director of Community Development & Engineering
C: Greg Mayer, City Engineer

Lauren Warrem, Finance Director
Patrick Johnson, City Manager




